
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE: November 30, 2021 

 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM: Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Landscaping Mulch and Wood Chips 

 BIDS TO BE OPENED: December 3, 2021, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer questions from potential bidders and this becomes 
a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted. 

 
Question #1: Regarding Landscaping Mulch specifications, are you requesting a black 
dyed/colored hardwood mulch, or a natural double shredded hardwood mulch that is aged 
until it is dark brown or black in color? 

 
Response: We are requesting double shredded hardwood mulch that is aged. 
 
Question #2: How many yards of each material (landscaping mulch and wood chips) did the 
City purchase during the previous contract years 2019, 2020 and 2021? 
 
Response: The totals purchased were – 1105 yards of mulch in 2019; 1035 yards of mulch in 
2020; 1135 yards of mulch and 65 yards of playground chips in 2021. 
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